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News and goodness
There is little time for the New Year to come once a year. To celebrate this holiday in the Karshi branch of
TIIAME  on  December  18,  the  department  on  Youth  affairs,  spirituality  and  enlightenment,  trade  union
committee and a group of talented students organized a festive program called "New Year's party." The
event was attended by deputy director for Educational and Educational Affairs Sh. Ubaydullaev and deputy
director for Research and Innovation H.Kh. Ravshanov warmly congratulated the students on the coming
New Year. The event was followed by an interesting question - answers, various performances and staged
performances. The newly formed team of Talented Students 'Resource Center' gave a great cheer to all
the students. Happy New Year to all of you!
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